
STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
MICHAEL F. EASLEY. DIVISION OF HIGHWAYS LYNDO TIPPETT

GOVERNOR SECRETARY

P.O. BOX 1164, ASHEBORO, NORTH CAROLINA 27204
PHONE (336) 629-1423 FAX (336) 629-7228

October 14, 2005

Chatham County

Subject: Commercial Driveway Access

Mr. M. Travis Blake
Blake & Associates, Inc.
9668 Hwy 15-501
Chapel Hill N.C. 27517

Dear Mr. Blake:

Your submittal of October 11th 2005 showing proposed driveway accesses onto US 15-501 and Lystra
Road has been reviewed by this office.

The two access points onto Lystra Road meet with our approval and a driveway permit will be
issued upon our receiving an application with suitable and acceptable entrance designs for these
two sites.

This office will submit to Congestion Management in Raleigh the proposed access points on US 15-
501for their review and comments before issuing driveway permits for these three sites as shown.

The shared proposed northern access point is very agreeable and this office will issue a driveway
permit upon receiving an application for a right in, right out entrance with an appropriate turn lane
design for this site. A request for full movement access at this location must be approved by Raleigh
before our granting driveway permit for a full movement driveway.

If you have any questions please call me at (336) 629-1423.

Yours very truly,

J.L. Picklesimer, P.E., P.L.S
District Enginer

JLP/dcw

c. Timothy Johnson, P.E.
Lynn Richardson


